Greetings from Nantucket!

To all my friends and collectors,
who helped me get my two sons
through college...

As some of you may already have
. heard, I have been commissioned to
paint the portrait of the U.S.
Supreme Court building.
I was commissioned in December
i " by Rick Mofsen, CEO of Clinical
S Research Inc.
- || : | In early February, I went down to
Washington to photograph the
artistic options, and to say, that it is an AWE INSPIRING building is an understatement!
The details on the building are unbelievable, | LOVE IT! I have now been painting on it
for a month and a half and if I may say so myself “ It’s already looking pretty damn
good.”

Eventually all three of my paintings, The White House, The Capital and The U.S.
Supreme Court, will go to the National Gallery of Art, which will give my grandkids and
yours, something to REALLY talk about.

To make sure of this, I have hired Delia Skye, president of “ Skye Enterprises” and Ryan
Webb of “ Seven By Design” to handle PR and marketing of the prints. I have known
Dee since college. She was my cheerleading partner at East Carolina University, the first
year they had male cheerleaders...who knew, not only was she pretty, she was smart
too.(and still is! )

I soon realized, after starting the US Supreme Court painting, it was going to take me 4 to
6 months to complete and I was not going to have enough time to do enough originals to
justify keeping the Gallery on Easy Street. At the end of January, with a heavy heart, I
informed my landlord that I would not be taking the Gallery space.

So this summer I will be showing my originals and prints from my home on Dukes Road.
Dee will be on Nantucket this summer, to help put the final touches on the U.S. Supreme
Court prodject. Now you will finally get to see where I actually paint and where my dog
Cisco retired to...Look forward, seeing you there.

Sincerely,  Jim Cromartie





















